



Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health Secretary)

- 1. Letter from Fred Eisenberger, Mayor, City of Hamilton, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding Support for a Local Board of Health (September 15, 2021)
- 2. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (aIPHa) Information Break (September 20, 2021)
- 3. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (October 21, 2021)
- 4. Letter from Anita Dubeau, Chair, Board of Health, Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding COVID-19 and public health funding (October 21, 2021)